Katasha Smithers

From: Amy Botcher on behalf of Community Development
Sent: Friday, February 18, 2022 10:50 AM

To: Katasha Smithers; Amber Washington

Subject: FW: Opposed to SUPs for Dutch Bros

FYI

From:

Sent: Friday, February 18, 2022 10:32 AM
To: Community Development <communitydevelopment@cityofkeller.com>
Subject: Opposed to SUPs for Dutch Bros

Greetings,

| am opposed to granting the requested SUPs for Dutch Bros. While | am not opposed to bringing additional coffee
houses into Keller, it is my opinion that a drive-through only coffee establishment adds nothing special to the city,
especially in the Town Center zoning district. It is not the type of business Keller residents have requested in community
surveys and does not warrant the privilege of receiving special consideration.

In contrast, Maple Street Biscuit Company does bring something unique to Keller. | look forward to the approval of their
fairly minor site plan amendment and to biscuits & gravy on their patio once they open.

Thanks,
Debbie Wolfe

1285 Mount Gilead Rd
Keller, TX 76262
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